

Bristol Fire Department

Inter Office Memorandum

To:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

From:

Michael DeMello, Fire Chief

CC:

File

Date:

April 18, 2022

Re:

Authorization to Order Engine 4

During the budget process it was noted that the delivery time for a new fire engine would be close to 24 months after an order had been placed.

This is important to avoid future price increases and would be part of next year's FY 23/24 capital budget process. Anticipated delivery would not occur until well after July 1 of 2023, as previously discussed during the recent budget process.

I respectfully request council authorization to order Engine 4 pursuant to the aforementioned information.

BRISTOL, PHODE ISLAND

Mr. 31, 32

